
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Please Take Notice, the Village of Albion Board of Trustees BUDGET HEARING scheduled for March 7, 

2024, at 4:00PM at the Village Hall located at 35 East Bank Street, Albion NY 14411 has been canceled. 

The BUDGET HEARING meeting is now rescheduled for March 14, 2024 at 4:30PM. 

 

March 6, 2024 

Tracy A VanSkiver 

Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Albion  


